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TOWN OF ROME BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 

Posted AUGUST 30, 2019 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 13 & 14, 2019 

 

Members of the Rome Town Board may attend the Police and EMS Building Open Houses to be 

held in the new Police and EMS Building at 10:00 a.m. September 13, 2019, and 1:00 p.m. 

September 14, 2019.  No Town of Rome business will be discussed.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rome strives to be a diverse community, 

offering a variety of residential living, year around recreation 

and business opportunities with an emphasis on 

environmental preservation. 
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